
   A Special Webinar for PSAC - Prairies Members!

MEET THE NEW PSAC 
NATIONAL PRESIDENT

HTTPS://ATTENDEE.GOTOWEBINAR.COM/REGISTER/2985941919730212355

PSAC – Prairie Region is pleased to present an exclusive Webinar 
with the new PSAC National President Chris Aylward. 

Brother Aylward will be talking about recent events in regards to the 
Phoenix Pay System, and the steps our union is taking to serve our 
members and hold the government to account.

And while Phoenix is an issue for the many of our members, we 
have a diverse membership of public and private members including 
separate employers and directly chartered locals.  

This will be an opportunity for all members to meet our new National 
President and ask any questions.

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 27
6PM (MB) / 5PM (AB/SK)

REGISTER ONLINE NOW!

FEATURING CHRIS AYLWARD, NATIONAL PRESIDENT, PSAC
Chris Aylward was elected as the National President of the Public Service Alliance of Canada at PSAC’s 18th 
National Triennial Convention in May 2018. He previously served as PSAC’s National Executive Vice-President 
from 2012-2018.

Born and raised in Newfoundland, Chris has been an active member in PSAC for over 28 years. 

Chris is a vocal advocate for the rights of all members to a safe workplace, a fair wage, and a strong collective 
agreement.


